POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER  

REMINDER:

The deadline for our Poinsettia fundraiser is WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 21st, 2018.   Please make payment through School Cash Online and return the form to your child's classroom teacher. Item will be removed from School Cash Online at midnight on November 21st, 2018.     Pick up will be Thursday, December 6th, 2018  from 3:00-6:30pm in the school gym.
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Thank you for your support.

St. Joseph’s School Parent Advisory Council.

